
 

WELLINGTON HIGH SCHOOL 
Te Kura Tuarua o Taraika ki Pukeahu 

  PRINCIPAL:  Dominic Killalea, BADipEd  
 

FUTURE FOCUS, PATHWAYS  
and COURSE SELECTION  

 
EVENT DETAILS: 
 
WHS Main Block 
4 September 2017 
3:45pm-5:45pm 
 
Dear Parent, Whānau and Caregivers 
 
To help your student make smart course choices for 2018, Wellington High School will be 
running a Future Focus Evening on the 4th September.  To ensure they get access to the 
information they need, each Learning Area will be allocated a room over two levels of the 
main block of the school. In those allocated rooms: 
 

 There will be 15-minute rotations that will begin with a short presentation by the 
HoF about the Learning Area and the course selections available. 

 This will be followed by some time for questions and answers. At the end of the 15 
minutes, the presentations will begin again.  

 
This means there will be ample opportunity to hear from all the faculties of interest to your 
student in the order that best suits you. 
 
To find your way to the rooms being used you will need to head towards the main reception 
at the school and then descend the stairwell to your left. This will take you to Level 4 and 
Level 3. 
 

Level 3 Level 4 

M305 - Mathematics M405 - Learning Services - available - 
no session 

M306 - Arts M406 - Social Sciences 

M307 - Physical Education and Health M407 - Science 

M308 - English M408 - Technology 

M309 - Languages M410 - Careers 

 M409 – How NCEA works  

 

Please find a map below that indicates where to find the main block at WHS where the 
Future Focus meeting will take place. 



   

Main block –  
the future focus meeting will 
be held on levels 3 & 4  of this 

building. 


